
13th June 20th June

EYFS N: Ella-Mae
R: Kyle

N: Gloria
R: Frankie

Year 1 Lyla Solitaire

Year 2 Kian Leo

Year 3 Millie Eniola

Year 4/5 Herman Ciaran

Year 5/6 Kyle Rachel and Steven

Welcome to our newsletter.  As we continue to grow and thrive as a school community, we are
excited to share the latest updates and events.
What an incredibly busy few weeks it has been! We've packed a huge amount into the last three weeks, and the children
have taken it all in their stride with enthusiasm and resilience. As we move towards the end of term, there’s still plenty to
look forward to.
We understand that moving into a new class is a big step for children. We are carefully planning a smooth transition
process, including time spent in their new classrooms with their new teachers. This is a great opportunity for children to
become familiar with their new environment and feel confident ahead of the new school year.  The children will take part in
two story swaps and a swap over morning.
Our class structure next year will be:

EYFS: Mrs Spreckley / Mrs Speck
Year 1: Mrs Dugdale / Mrs Bebbington
Year 2: Miss Whitehead
Year 3/4: Miss Hall
Year 4/5: Mrs Nichol / Miss Moore (Mr Jenner will be covering Mrs Nichol’s maternity leave until October half term)
Year 6: Mrs Wagstaff

A letter will be sent out to KS2 parents/carers on Friday explaining which class their child will be in and how we teach the
children in single year groups every morning. This model has been run this year with great success.  We would also like to
thank Miss Shaw and Miss Hollander for being fantastic members of our school family.  The future is definitely bright for
you both.      Best wishes Mrs Emma Harding

1. School Highlights: 25th June 2025

Nursery: 88.9%    Reception: 92.6%
Year 1: 94.5%        Year 2: 94.6% 
Year 3: 94%        Year 4/5: 94.2% 
Year 5/6:  945% 

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

26.06.25: New Reception teddy bear picnic
27.06.25: 50 experiences day-self love theme
01.07.25: Story swap new classes
03.07.25: Year 6 transition day and swap over
morning for the all classes.
WB: 14.07.25: Sport’s week
21.07.25: Report’s home to parents/carers
22.07.25: Year 6 Leaver’s assembly
25.07.25: End of term

4.stars of the fortnight



Year 5 and 6 Residential – Linnet Clough
A highlight this term was undoubtedly the Year 5 and 6
residential trip to Linnet Clough. The children had an
amazing time taking part in a wide range of exciting

activities including:
Climbing
Zip wire

The cave bus
Crate tower challenge

Archery




